Graduation Update

This year’s high school graduation ceremonies will take place June 14th through June 16,
2016 as originally planned for each high school.

There are 6 things that you need to be aware of:

1. The City of Santa Ana informed our District that due to construction that is underway, the
Santa Ana Bowl will not be available for graduations this June.

2. High school graduations will be held at Centennial Park, located at 3000 W. Edinger Ave
in Santa Ana, on June 14, 15, and 16, 2016.

3. We are planning to accommodate seating similar to Santa Ana Bowl, so that families do
not need to rely upon tickets for admission.

4. Due to traffic concerns, the following high schools - Godinez, Century and Santa Ana
graduation ceremony have a new start time of 8:00 p.m. on the original planned date of
graduation.

5. Parking will be provided in the Centennial Park area through the normal entrances.
Additional parking will be available at Carr Intermediate/ Harvey Elementary / Valley High
School complex off Raitt Street. As a convenience, shuttle buses will be provided to
transport guests to Centennial Park.

6. During the entire week of June 14th through 16th, traffic will be heavily congested in the
late afternoon in the areas of Edinger, Raitt, Greenville, Fairview, and St. Andrews.

Weekly updates will be provided to keep our community informed. Please feel free to call
(714) 558-5544 if you have any questions.

We apologize for the inconvenience, and we are working diligently to make this a memorable
event for the graduates and their families.
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